

## Newsletter July 17, 2025



## On the Calendar!

Thursday, July 24: Social at

Monty's Restaurant 5 pm RSVP only

(2515 Tamiami Tr, PG)

Thursday, July 31: Social at

FM Don's 11;45 am

(201 W Marion, Punta Gorda)

Tuesday, August 5: Centennial banquet committee meeting

Thursday, August 7: NO CLUB

Monday, August 11 - Board Meeting

Thursday, August 14: Club Meeting

- DCON recap

**THursday, August 21: TBD** 

**Thursday, August 28: Lisa Bratton** 

- Families in Transition

Thursday, Sept 4 - Special Olympics

Thursday, Sept 25 - installation banquet at FM Don's 5:30 pm (201 W Marion, Punta Gorda)

Saturday, January 24, 2026 -Centennial banquet 5 pm

## Round (square) table today!

Today we had an informal round (square) tabe talk. We discussed the Carring for Kids project and the Christmas at East project. Debbie handed out Paperwork was handed out describing every thing she could remember about the 2 events.

Jennifer R has volunteered to head up the food committee - she will be making sure that everything involving food is taken care of for Christmas at East. We need someone to coordinate the toy purchases for Christmas at East. It would be best that someone who has experienced Christmas at East head it up.

Anyone can shop for toys.

Caring for Kids will begin in August/September! Look for clearances of children underwear!

OUR NEXT CLUB MEETING IS AUGUST 14! SEE YOU THEN!









7/144 - Mike Rooney 7/22 - Gene Murtha 7/26 - Gloria Walker 7/26 - Jim Finch



7/12 - Linda & Tyler Skaathun (wedding day 7/31 - Eddie & Ellen Webb

Welcome back Jennifer Rivera Eddie Webb



Our social at **Monty's on Thursday, July 24**<sup>th</sup> **at 5:30pm** still has room for 4-5 more people. Email Debbie by Monday, July 21<sup>st</sup> if you want to attend!

Our social at **FM Don's is on July 31**<sup>st</sup> at **11:45.** There is no limit for this, but Debbie needs to let the restaurant know by Monday, July 28th.

Our **installation dinner** will be Thursday, September 25<sup>th</sup> at FM Don's in the upstairs room at 5:30 pm.

Please mark this on your calendar!

Neighborhood Fall Festival will be at the Punta Gorda Public Library. Last year we brought in lots of candy for this event. This year, we will have a table and be able to hand out candy and fliers. The event is on October 25 from 1-4 pm. Volunteers needed!

**Annual Punta Gorda Halloween** will be Friday, October 31<sup>st</sup>! Glow necklaces will be handed out!



Today, Bob Falce drew Mary Kay's 50/50 number. Mary Kay won \$16 but did not win the \$308 jackpot.



Improving the world, one child, one community at a time" Kiwanis International Motto